
From: Jordan Binotto [mailto:jordan@mylanehome.ca]  

Sent: April-23-19 3:23 PM 
To: Wong, Elaine 

Subject: Re: Lane Home and Coach House Tour in North Vancouver 

 Hi Elaine, 

 Hope you are doing well and had a great long weekend!  

 Just wanted to again thank you, Mayor Hurley, and Councillor Calendino for joining us on the 

tour! We hope that it was informative and gave some ideas around what is possible with Coach 

Houses.  

 We are looking forward to presenting to the Planning and Development Committee at their 

convenience to share more about Lane Homes. Please let me know what dates that would be.  

Also, as mentioned on the tour, here is a video of a modular installation we did in Vancouver! 

The entire placement of the home happened in one day.  

 Please let me know if there are any questions from Council or the Mayor that we can assist with 

and thank you again for your time and help in organizing the tour!  

 Sincerely, 

Jordan  

 Jordan Binotto 

 Solutions Consultant  

  

4388 Still Creek Drive     |   info@mylanehome.ca 

Burnaby, BC, V5C 6C6   |   604.218.3934 

mylanehome.ca 
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